St. Paul's College

NAAC Re-accredited Institution HMT, C“'O“Ymg_a_f_

To

Dr. Mathew M. J.,
Assistant Professor,

Dept. Of Zoology,
Sacred Heart College,
Thevara.

Sub : Invitation for delivering a talk at St. Paul’s College, Kalamassery.

Dear Dr. Mathew M. J.,

We are organizing a KSCSTE sponsored one day seminar on 12" June as part of the
“World Environment Day celebrations 2018 on the theme “Beat Plastic Pollution”. It
would be a great privilege to have you as a speaker in this seminar.

We, the organizers of this seminar cordially invite you for delivering a talk at 10.30
a.m. on 12" June 2018, at our college.

Anticipating a positive response and looking forward to seeing you.
Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely

Kochi ' Convéner,

04-06-2018 | W.E.D. - 2018.






